
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Hidden Hollow 
Elementary 
Home of the 

Hornets 
	

Our Mission: 
“Ensuring that each 

child has the 
education and skills 
necessary to achieve 

a successful, 
productive life, and to 

benefit society.” 
 

Principal: 
Brad Davies 

 
Address: 

7447 Hidden Valley Pkwy. 
Eagle Mountain UT 84005 

 
Phone 

(801)610-8721 
 

Fax 
(801)789-7806 

 

	

Welcome	to	February!	

We	are	looking	forward	to	having	our	Parent	Conferences	on	the	8th	and	
9th.	It	will	be	great	to	see	you	here.	Just	a	reminder	they	will	be	held	from	
4:00	until	7:30	each	night.	If	you	haven’t	received	word	from	your	child’s	
teacher	about	your	scheduled	time,	please	contact	them	prior	to	the	
conferences.	

We	would	like	to	congratulate	all	of	the	students	who	participated	in	the	
science	fair.	There	were	some	amazing	projects!	Thanks	to	Mrs.	O’Very	
for	spearheading	this	and	to	all	of	you	who	helped	with	the	judging.	
And…thank	you	to	all	of	the	students	who	worked	so	hard.	

We	would	also	like	to	congratulate	those	students	involved	with	
ballroom.	They	received	a	bronze,	silver,	and	gold	medal	at	their	
competition	at	Timpview	a	few	weeks	ago!	Way	to	go	ballroom!	Thank	
you	to	Mrs.	Harris	and	Mrs.	Barker	for	all	of	their	hard	work!	

I	want	to	thank	our	teachers	for	all	of	their	hard	work.	This	is	a	busy	time	
of	year.	I	am	so	grateful	for	the	time	they	are	spending	on	behalf	of	your	
children.	And…thank	you	to	you	for	your	support	of	your	children,	their	
teachers,	and	also	the	staff	of	Hidden	Hollow!	It’s	wonderful	to	have	such	
great	support!	

Please	remember,	as	the	weather	continues	to	be	cold,	to	have	your	
children	dressed	warm	for	the	weather.	Our	hope	is	that	it	will	start	
warming	up	a	little	bit!	Spring	is	just	around	the	corner,	right?	

Thanks	for	being	awesome!	

Mr.	Davies	–	Principal	–	Hidden	Hollow	Elementary	

 
 
 
	

	

		 	

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Calendar	Items:	
February:	

	
February	7-10	:	
Book	Fair	
	
February	8-9:	
Parent	Teacher	Conference	
	
February	10:	
4th	Grade	Field	Trip	
	
February	13-17:	
PTA	Family	Week	(see	
attached	flyer)	
	
February	17:	
2nd	Trimester	Ends	
	
February	20th:	
No	School	President’s	Day	
	
February	22:	
PTA	Meeting	5pm	
	
	
Looking	ahead:	
March:	
	
March	6:	
No	School	
	
March	13-17:	
Battle	of	the	Books	
Final	Battles	Friday	
	
March	20:	
Preschool	Registration	
Begins	
	
March	23:	
Hidden	Hollow	Arts	
Festival	5-7	pm.	
	
March	30	
Kindergarten	Registration	
	
	
	
	

Please remember to take care of your 
outstanding lunch charges. The 

lunchroom would really appreciate it! 

	

	

	

		

	

	

		

	

	

	

	

	

	

Ticket Sales for James and the Giant peach will 
begin in March! Look for more info to come!  

	

	

Kindergarten Registration for the 2017-2018 school year will be held on Thursday, 
March 30 from 9 am - 3:30 pm. Please tell your friends and neighbors! Students 

must be 5 on or before September 1, 2017. Please bring your child’s updated 
immunization record, and birth certificate. We will also have a packet for you to fill 

out. Class times will be offered as follows: 
Morning: 

8:00-10:45 
9:15-12:00 
Afternoon: 
11:20-2:15 
12:35-3:30 

Class times are on a  “first come, first served” basis, those who have completed 
paperwork and provide birth certificate and immunization record will have priority. 

	
	

The Book Fair 
will be February 7-
10. Hours will be: 
Tuesday 9-4 
Wednesday 9-7:30 
Thursday 9-7:30 
Friday 9-4 
	

	

Follow our art classes on Instagram @hiddenhollowartists 



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

IT’S TIME TO GET READY FOR 
 
 
 

Sponsored by Hidden Hollow’s PTA 
 

FEBRUARY 13 - 17 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us on 
Monday, February 13th 

5:30pm – 8:30pm 
 

Admission: $1/skater 
 

FREE  
GLOW-IN-THE-DARK 

BRACELETS TO  
THE FIRST 100 STUDENTS 

 
Show LOVE for 

your own families! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To benefit refugee families in 
SLC. Donations will be  

collected 2/13 thru the 
morning of 2/17. 

 

GRADE LEVEL COMPETITION: 
The grade that collects the 

most, wins a movie & 
popcorn party. 

 
Totals will be calculated at lunch on 2/17 

and winning grade announced  
that afternoon. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Purchase during lunch 
on 2/8 thru 2/14 

 
Purchase during conferences 

on 2/8 and 2/9 
 

Cost: 25¢ 
 

Send to friends, teachers, 
faculty & family!  

Show LOVE for 
your school family! 

Show LOVE for  
other families! 

VALENTINE 

GRAMS 

CLASSIC 

SKATING 

GRAMS 

DIAPER AND 

TOILET PAPER 

DRIVE 

Thank you to the PTA for sponsoring this week so we can celebrate families! 

FAMILY WEEK 
 

Every sixth grade student at Hidden Hollow Elementary will need all 
required vaccinations completed in preparation to enter seventh grade. 
Tdap, a second chickenpox shot, and a meningococcal shot are required for 
seventh grade entry. If you turn your completed immunization record in to 
Hidden Hollow Elementary by March 9, 2017 (including the required 
seventh grade shots), the school nurse at Hidden Hollow Elementary will 
enter the records in the computer system and add it to the student's file. A 
state exemption form is also acceptable for this purpose. Don't forget to get 
your vaccines done and turn your records in to the office at Hidden Hollow 
Elementary by March 9 to get ready for junior high registration! 
 
Thank you, 
Carissa Jensen School Nurse 

Preschool Registration for the 2017-18 school 
year will begin on March 20. Students must be 4 

before September 1, 2017 to qualify. Go to 
www.alpineschools.org/preschool and click on 

Tuition Preschool to register. Classes are offered 
here at Hidden Hollow Tuesday – Friday from 9:00 
am – 11:45 am. Tuition is $180 per month. There 
is a $75 registration fee. Please call the office 

with any questions. 

	



	

	 	 	 																																																																					 																																																																																												
	 	 	 	 	 Flu	and	Vaccination	Clinic	
																		 	 	 	 						Open	to	Everyone!	

	

March	7th	Lakeridge	Jr	High	School	 	 	 March	8th	Orem	Jr	High	School	

3-5:30pm				951	S	400	W,	Orem																																	3-5	pm			765	N	600	W,	Orem	

	

March	14th	Frontier	Middle	School	 	 	 March	21st		Fox	Hollow	Elementary	

3:30-5:30	pm				1427	MidValley	Rd,			 	 8:30-11	am						1450	W	3200,	Lehi	

Eagle	Mountain	

	

Insurances	Accepted	 	 	 	 	 Vaccines	Offered	

Altius		 	 	 	 	 	 	 Flu	

Aetna		 	 	 	 	 	 	 TDaP	

BlueCross	Blue	Shield	 	 	 	 	 Hepatitis	A	and	B	

Cigna	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Varicella	

DMBA		 	 	 	 	 	 	 HPV	

Educators	Mutual	 	 	 	 	 	 MMR	

Humana/Choice	Care	 	 	 	 	 DTaP	

Medicaid/Medicare	 	 	 	 	 Meningococcal	

Molina	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Polio	

PEHP	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Zostavax	

Select	Health	

CHIP	

United	HealthCare	

	
	

	

	

  

YOU	CAN	FILL	OUT	A	FORM	BEFORE	YOU	COME!	GO	TO	THE	WEBSITE	
BELOW:	

www.utahcountyonline.org/Dept2/Health/UCHD/forms.html	

For	those	without	insurance	
under	age	19,	cost	of	shots	is	$16.	
For	those	without	insurance	over	
age	19,	it	is	the	actual	cost	of	the	
vaccines,	which	varies.	







	

save the date!
Thur. March 23rd

5pm-7pm

Hidden Hollow 
Arts Festival

2017

Featuring artwork and music from all Hidden 
Hollow students, as well as fun art activities for 

the whole family!

More information coming soon!

	

	


